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From: Polly McGraw
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of Senate Bills 700 & 347
Date: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 12:41:01 PM


Dear Chair Prozanski and Committee Members:


My name is Polly McGraw and I live in Northeast Portland.  I'm writing to strongly urge you to support
Bills 700 & 347 for the safety of all Oregonians, including our precious children. Since gun shows have
been the source of unrecorded, unmonitored sales of weapons to anyone with the money to pay for
them, they undoubtedly have led to the misuse of weapons in the hands of people who shouldn't have
access to them.  This needs to end NOW.  Common sense demands this!


And, GUNS DO NOT BELONG IN SCHOOLS!! School districts should have the authority to prohibit guns
to be brought into the buildings under any circumstances.  Oregon families have the right to expect that
their children are safe at school.


Thank you,
Polly McGraw
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